
 
During the summer of 2021, we were pleased to have Mattioli 
Cement Co repave a lengthy section of the main street through 
our subdivision. 
 
We enjoyed their work style and results.  The following are 
notable. 
 

1. Easy to work with 
2. Open to questions and requests for updates whether 

scheduled or on the spur of the moment 
3. Made pedestrian and vehicle traffic protocols to ensure 

safety for everyone and yet sufficiently flexible when 
necessary to accommodate unusual situations 

4. The contractor’s crew members seem to enjoy their work 
and their boss. 

5. Contractor had his employees return to the job site early 
every Friday morning on  Trash Pick-up Day and move 
residents’ trash and recycling bins to the opposite side of 
their now under-construction roadway and then return on 
Saturday morning early to return the bins. 

6. Willing to consider and to accommodate special requests 
from the Homeowners Association 

 
Art Belloli 
President 
Chase Farms Homeowners Association 
 


